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Bob,
 
I’ve reviewed the March 1, 2017 Work Plan for Additional Site Investigation and the July 17, 2017
Work Plan Addendum for Additional Site Investigation for the above-named site. This is your notice to
proceed with the proposed investigation. Please proceed with scheduling the roto-sonic drilling.
 
A detailed written response to the August 31, 2016 Initial Site Investigation Report (SIR) and both work
plans is expected to be completed by the end of this week in response to the SIR review fee paid on
February 3, 2017. Let me know if you have any questions.
 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.
 

Jennifer Borski
Hydrogeologist – Remediation & Redevelopment Program
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
625 E. County Road Y, STE 700, Oshkosh, WI 54901-9731
Phone: (920) 424-7887
Cell Phone: (920) 360-0853
jennifer.borski@wisconsin.gov 
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